
COUNTY COMMISSION RECORD, VERNON COUNTY 
Wednesday , January 18, 2017                                                                                 8th      Jan Adj 

 
THE VERNON COUNTY COMMISSION MET, PURSUANT TO ADJOURNMENT, WEDNESDAY, 
JANUARY 18, 2017 AT 9:00 A.M.    
 
PRESENT: JOE HARDIN, PRESIDING COMMISSIONER; CINDY THOMPSON, NORTHERN 
COMMISSIONER AND EVERETT L. WOLFE, SOUTHERN COMMISSIONER 
 
 

RECYCLING CENTER 
 

Dave Irwin and Donnie Roberts called on the Commission to discuss the Recycling Center.  They 
are  requesting a new trailer for the purpose of collecting cardboard.  Commission granted 
Donnie and David permission to get quotes on trailers that would meet their needs.  Told them 
to keep the costs under $7000.00. They are to return to the Commission once quotes are 
received. David and Donnie are also questioning staff at the Recycling Center and the possibility 
of adding a full time employee.  Commission informed them that the 2017 budget was 
completed with the hopes of adding a full time position in the middle of the year and that we 
plan to discuss the topic further when the time gets closer.   
 

KATY ALLEN LAKE PROJECT 
 

Commissioner Wolfe went to Katy Allen Lake to meet with Lynn Seaver, Road and Bridge 
Foreman. 
 

WEBINARS 
 

Commission attended a webinar on RTP Grant Applications and another one on Land and Water 
Conservation Fund.   
 

LEPC 
 

Commission attended meeting. 
 

HAY BALING BID 
 

Justin Minor sent a representative to the office with his Certificate of Liability Insurance; as well 
as $160.00 that was deposited with the Treasurer.   
 

COUNTY CLERK 
 

Commission received a Monthly Statement of Collections from the Clerk for December 2016.   
 

KAYSINGER BASIN REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

Commission signed and scanned back the Resolution of Membership to Cassie Sanders; 
assigning Cindy Thompson as the new Vernon County Representative.   
 

FARMER’S MARKET 
 

Commission received, signed and scanned back a letter of endorsement for EBT/SNAP at the 
Vernon County Farmer’s Market; to Kelly Ast.   
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CENTER TOWNSHIP 

 
Lynn Seaver, Road and Bridge Foreman advised that Stockade Road, Section 28 and 33 is now 
open.   
 

VIRGIL TOWNSHIP 
 

Clerk Denise Sloniker visited the office and turned in the townships Financial Statement.   
 

 
 

 
 
Ordered that Commission adjourn at 4:00   PM until Tuesday, January 24, 2017. 
 
ATTEST:________________________________  APPROVED:_____________________________ 
  CLERK OF COMMISSION    PRESIDING COMMISSIONER 
 
 
 
 

  


